
 
 

 

Empowering Women Since 1881 

March 15, 2024 
 
Dear AAUW Beaver Valley (PA) Branch, 

On behalf of the staff and senior leadership at AAUW, I want to extend our sincere 
appreciation for your participation in the FY23 Branch Impact Survey. Your responses 
have contributed significantly to our ongoing efforts to measure and celebrate the 
impactful work carried out by our branches across the country. 

We are thrilled to inform you that, based on your responses, the AAUW Beaver Valley 
(PA) Branch has achieved three stars in the FY23 AAUW Five Star Recognition 
Program. This achievement is a testament to your dedication and commitment to 
advancing our mission, and we applaud your leadership and members for your 
outstanding contributions in the following categories: Communications and External 
Relations, Programs, and Governance and Sustainability. 

Your branch's accomplishments in these areas reflect your efforts in fostering positive 
change for women and girls within your community and beyond. We recognize that 
achieving a Five Star Recognition is no small feat and underscores your unwavering 
commitment to advancing gender equity. 

While we celebrate the achievement of stars in the various categories, it's important to 
emphasize that every branch's work in FY23 has been instrumental in furthering the 
mission of AAUW. Whether you achieved one star or five, your dedication has not gone 
unnoticed. Each accomplishment, no matter the scale, contributes to the collective 
impact of AAUW and helps us progress toward a more equitable future. 

As you reflect on your branch's achievements, take pride in the positive impact you've 
made and the lives you've touched throughout the past year. Your ongoing support is 
inspiring, and we are grateful to have branches like yours as integral parts of our 
organization. 

Once again, congratulations on your well-deserved recognition. We look forward to 
celebrating the continued success and growth of the AAUW Beaver Valley (PA) Branch 
in the coming years. 

Thank you for your commitment to the AAUW mission. 

Best regards, 

Tremayne Parquet 
Tremayne A. Parquet 
Deputy Director of Advancement 
AAUW, 1310 L St. NW, Suite 1000, Washington, DC 20005 


